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Dear Chair Grayber, Vice-Chair Elmer, Vice-Chair Muñoz, and Members of the 

Committee,  

 

I oppose HB2548.  It is a bill that will negatively affect farms, ranches, individuals, 

and families all across Oregon and potentially our nation as a whole. Unelected 

bureaucrats have no business setting wages and establishing safety rules.  

Furthermore, unelected bureaucrats will have no accountability for their decisions.  

Farms and ranches should continue to have at-will status.  Additionally, there are 

already strong workplace regulations to protect farm and ranch workers.  Oregon 

farmers and ranchers know their business and it is essential to listen to their 

testimonies.  

 

I am strongly opposed to the proposal in HB 2548. It is overreach and eliminates at-

will employment for farms and ranches. HB 2548 doesn’t help workers or consumers 

and will financially burden farms, ranches, individuals, and families.  

 

People of logic in Oregon urge you to vote NO on HB 2548. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Hall 


